
Norwood Primary School invites you to take part in our 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We challenge you to illustrate the front cover and pages of the winning entry 

of our story writing competition.  

 

You will need to produce a front cover (please replace the first page) and design 

pictures for each page of the story. The pictures should relate to what is happening 

on each page. It is up to you how you colour your drawings but they must be 2-

dimensional (e.g. flat to the page- no collage).  
 

 

The winning entry will be produced into a final book and a copy given to the winner 

of the illustrator competition and the story writing competition. Additional copies 

will be kept in our KS2 library area for all children to borrow.  

 

 

 

All entries need to be named and in school by 9am on Thursday 14th September. The winner will 

be chosen by a panel of staff and children.  

 


